
 NEGS Newsletter
2020 TERM 2 | WEEK SIX

Year 5-10 Boarders 
Returning Week 7

We are very happy that on Monday, 8th 
June we will have more students returning 
to our campus. Boarding has been working 
on the flexibility to allow those Years 5-10 
Boarders who can, to return in week 7. We 
are proud that we have been able to give 
our students the option to return. Thank you 
to all our students and staff who have been 
able to adapt to all the conditions as they 
change. And a huge thank you to all parents, 
guardians and carers who have been so 
supportive of remote learning. At this stage 
it is still our intention that all boarders will 
return in Term 3.

Equestrian Centre

The Equestrian Centre remains closed until 
the end of Term 2 due to COVID-19. However, 
with the lifting of restrictions in New South 
Wales we intend to re-open the EC in Term 
3 with the awareness that this situation 
remains fluid. 

There have been some changes this term in 
the Equestrian Centre and sadly we have had 
to say goodbye to Imti, Rob and Desley. We 
would like to thank them for all the work they 
have done and achieved for NEGS Equestrian 
over the years and wish them the best with 
all future endeavours. 

Equestrian parents will be contacted in the 
near future to clarify the future direction 
of Equestrian pursuits at NEGS. We are 
confident that we will continue to provide an 
exceptional standard of Equine Education as 
we have for the past 48 years.
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NEGS Sporting Complex

We are very excited to announce that work on the sporting 
complex will resume in the coming weeks. We are aiming that, all 
things considered, this complex will be completed by Spring 2020 
and will be using local businesses where we can to bring more 
work into the local community.

This Sporting Complex will be among the best multi-sport 
venues in regional Australia providing NEGS athletes a state-of-
the-art facility for daily training and competition. The complex 
will be anchored by a state-of-the art synthetic hockey field built 
to Federation of International Hockey (FIH) Standards, a rugby 
field, athletics track, nine netball courts and two tennis courts 
resurfaced with artificial turf.

This will be a truly remarkable facility and will positively impact 
every single student, current and future, when we deliver one 
of the best training and competition venues in the region. Our 
aim is to develop players into top-level athletes and ensure our 
regional players have the same opportunities as those living in 
metropolitan areas.

The completion of this complex will ensure Armidale can hold 
tournaments such as the State Hockey tournaments. We are 
hoping to encourage Sydney schools to visit and have already 
started looking at the calendar for Term 4 2020 and dates in 
2021. 

Acting Deputy Principal

We would like to announce that Mr Josh Cohen has accepted 
the position of Acting Deputy Principal until the end of the year. 
Congratulations Josh!


